
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Circ. 009/08.                 September 2008. 
 
 
Dear Pharmacist,  
 
The HSE has implemented an increase in the fees and allowances payable to 
Community Pharmacists in respect of GMS and Community Drug Schemes effective 
from:- 
  

 1st June 2006 – 2.5% 
 1st December 2006 – 3% 
 1st June 2007 – 2% 
 1st March 2008 – 2.5% 

 
All arrears of fees from 1st June 2006 were paid with June 2008 claims.  Enclosed, for 
your information, is a copy of the Schedule of Fees and Allowances.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

 
 

 
Patrick Burke  
Assistant National Director 
Finance Shared Services PCRS 
 
 
Encls. 
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